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From: Michael Flynn <michael.flynn@infrasolgroup.com.au>

To: "urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au" <urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 3/13/2013 6:54 pm

Subject: Newcastle City Revitilisation

To whom it may concern.

| am pleased and excited at an announcement to commit funds to remove a small part of the heavy
rail from the city centre. As a former resident of the hunter witnessing the Honeysuckle development
this project and process will be as equally defining for the city core.

This has my full support
Michael Flynn

Sent from my iPhone



